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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR THE ENVIRONMENT    

BY DEPUTY M.R. SCOTT OF ST. BRELADE  

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 26th SEPTEMBER 2022  

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 3rd OCTOBER 2022 

  

  

Question  

 

Will the Minister inform Members whether he will be seeking any funds in this year's Government Plan to 

resource the St Brelade’s Improvement Plan; and if so, how much he will be requesting? 

 

 

Answer 

 

The Minister for the Environment will not be seeking any additional funds in this year’s Government Plan 

to resource the St Brelade’s Bay improvement plan. 

 

Progression of this work will be met from within existing human and financial resources. 

 

 


